Parish Announcements and Events

<u>Today</u>

Have a Blessed Day

Thursday, January 19th at 6:30pm is our Parish Council of Ministry meeting at Elimsport Church. Please come and join us and bring your ideas for the new year.





Community Breakfast is held Wednesday mornings from 7:00 - 9:00 am at the Elimsport church. All are welcome.

Confirmation classes will resume on Sunday, January 22nd at 6:30 pm.





Parish Bible Study resumes this Tuesday, January 17th at 6:30 pm at the Elimsport church, as we begin to finish up the book

of Isaiah. All are welcome.

We are in need of someone to volunteer for the position of Ad Council Secretary. This involves taking notes at the Administrative council meetings approximately 10 times per year.



If there is any information that is needed to be put in the bulletin, please do not hesitate to contact Jackie, the church secretary at 570-547-7182 or by emailing the church at elimsportumc@gmail.com





Create in me a clean heart, C God; and renew a right spirit within me.





Elimsport

Worship 9:00

Sunday School 10:30

Mission Statement at Elimsport UMC
We gather together as a community of Christian believers to worship, fellowship, and to learn more about God. By the unity of the Spirit and the support of each other, we are able to reach

All children up to Kindergarten age (5) are invited to come to the nursery after the children's chat, during the hymn.



The January flowers are in Loving Memory of Larry Starr, presented by Ethel and Dottie.

The Christian Crusaders Class will meet Saturday, January 21st at 1:00 pm in Fellowship Hall. This meeting will be hosted by Pat & Charlie Ulrich.





Greeters for January

Today January 22 January 29 Retta Moore Frank Voneida Keith McCormick



St. John's

Sunday School 9:15am

Worship 10:30am

Mission Statement of St. John's UMC

The purpose of St. John's is to both evangelize and nurture. We are called to show God's love in our world by giving aid and by spreading the Good News of Christ. We in turn provide an atmosphere for nurturing where Biblical truths are shared enabling people to become spiritually enriched. By providing this, people will learn and through learning, become more effective witnesses.

Dear St. John's United Methodist Church,



Thank you very much for all your gifts to the Montgomery Food Bank in 2016. We appreciated all your gifts very much. Thanks for caring for the needy people of the Montgomery Area. God Bless.

Thanks again,

Footprints of Montgomery



Visit the parish website at www.evpumc.org to view weekly announcements and the newsletter, or listen to today's sermon.

Parsonage Phone: 547-1386Pastor Mike's Cell: 974-8590

Pastor Mike's email: hjebm@comcast.net

· Parish Website: www.evpumc.org

Parish email: elimsportumc@gmail.com